ANAMOOSE JDA MEETING MINUTES

2-12-19	

President Frank Ewert called the Anamoose JDA Board meeting to order this 12th day of February, 2019 at 6:45 pm. All Members were in attendance. Helm, JDA Consultant was not in attendance. Also present was Cheryl Linardon, City Auditor and Andy Melton, with Melton Construction.

Minutes of the 1/16/19 JDA meeting were read and approved, with one change. The City dump truck will not be used, as it wouldn’t start due to the cold temperatures we have been experiencing. Other arrangements have been made for Melton to take the burnable wood out to the City’s landfill. Rudnick/Martin. AIF  

Treasurer’s Report had the same balance as the January JDA meeting; $691.61. 

Old Business: 
Melton gave an update on the progress being made on the Steakhouse. It has been a busy month with the main dining room floor being completely rebuilt, the entire building has been insulated, main floor bathroom, hallway, stairway and kitchen walls have been built and two propane furnaces have been installed and roughed in. Electrician should start next week. Melton has been in contact with the Fire Marshall and is waiting on a return call from the owner of Capital City Restaurant to discuss blue prints for the kitchen and overall layout of the restaurant.

New Business:
Financial quarterly reports that Linardon submitted to the USDA were reviewed.

Quarterly Progress reports that Helm submitted to the USDA were reviewed.

Motion made to discuss if the JDA will continue to have Helm as a consultant. Borgen/Mertz. AIF. Much discussion followed. President Ewert asked for a show of hands/roll call. Vote to terminate was 4-1. Motion carried; Ewert will call Helm to let her know the JDA Boards decision. The Board advised Linardon that Helm will be paid for the entire month of February.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A few items that Melton will research are what he will use to clean and seal the brick walls; the doors to the vault will need to cleaned, Melton will look into auto repair shop (s) to see about having them sand blasted or what they suggest should be done; 

The next JDA meeting will be March 13, 2019 at 6:30 pm. The Board members will meet at the Steakhouse and then will reconvene at City Hall.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. Martin/Goodwin. AIF

Frank Ewert, President
Cheryl Linardon/City Auditor	
